
 

 

 

 

Brothers of Charity Services in England

Food Collection at Imageink

Throughout May we are holding a food
collection at Imageink for all staff and 
people we support to get involved with.

www.brothersofcharity.org.uk      /bocs_england      /brothersofcharity

On 30th May 2019, as a final opportunity 
to donate to the food bank, people who 
attend the weekly disco at Imageink can 
pay to attend by donating food instead.
 
The disco will start at 1:30pm at Imageink.

All food received is greatly appreciated
and will be donated to a local food bank
in June.

Brothers of Charity Services
  working in partnership for positive lives in Merseyside

For more information please contact Karen Heeson at Imageink:
karen.heeson@brothersofcharity.org.uk

Thank you!


